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Our Ref: KP-STH01 
Your Ref: 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
TOPOGRAPHICAL & GPR SURVEY 
Various Sites – St Helens Area 
 
You are requested to submit a quotation for a topographical and GPR survey. Please 
refer to the appended document: 
 
KP-STH01 - Topo & GPR Survey - Various Sites - QRF 
 
All quotations to be returned through the Chest by 12pm on Friday 4th February 2023. 
The start date for the survey works is to be agreed following award, however the 
survey should commence no later than 2 weeks from award. 
 
  Any questions regarding the scheme are to be conducted through The Chest.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

KCPennington 
 
Kevin Pennington 
Principal Engineer 

 
Kevin Pennington 

Principal Engineer – Highways & Infrastructure 
St Helens Council 

Town Hall 
Corporation Street  

St Helens 
WA10 1HP 

kevinpennington@sthelens.gov.uk 
 

24th January 2023 


